WARWICK DISTRICT LOCAL PLAN
REPRESENTATIONS MADE BY SEVERN TRENT WATER (STW)

QUESTION 7

These submissions are made pursuant to discussions which have been held between Severn Trent Water (STW) and the LPA regarding:

i. The redevelopment of brownfield land controlled by STW for the purposes of providing new employment accommodation for STW staff.

ii. The redevelopment of adjoining greenfield land that is controlled by STW.

iii. The redevelopment of adjoining greenfield land that is controlled by WDC.

iv. The redevelopment of adjoining greenfield land that is controlled by Mr Webb.

The landholding described above is as illustrated on the plan attached to these representations.

It is submitted that the land should be allocated for employment generating issues, but should not necessarily be restricted to uses within Class B of the TCP UCO 1987.  Other uses may be appropriate on this area of land, for example motorcar showrooms or Class C2 uses which can  provide significant sources of new employment.

QUESTION 8

 A new policy for ‘Land east of Stratford Road should be included in the Plan to allocate the land edged red on the accompanying plan for employment generating uses.  Such uses should not be restricted to uses within Class B – as such an approach represents an ‘old fashioned’ understanding of the sources of employment.  The policy should encourage new employment opportunities from a wide range of uses.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Development management policies will be effective to ensure that any proposed use that provides new employment consistent with the surrounding pattern of land use.
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